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Climate change is putting our lives as Mainers at great risk. FEMA has been set up 
taking applications for relief of flood damage costs. The government, state or federal, 
cannot bear the cost of the ever increasing damage   This super fund is a critical step 
toward having a way to keep our state afloat. Bring this legislation to a successful 
vote 


